

Hubbard Hop Festival Board of Directors (971)977-0533 hubbardhopfest@gmail.com

Dear City of Hubbard, Mayor Rostocil, and City Council Members, Auderitsh, Prinslow, Thomas, Yonally,

As a board we understand and appreciate all you do for our city. As we have prepared to make this Hop Festival the best event possible for our city and really strive to create an exciting family friendly atmosphere we have not been able to fill the sponsor opportunity for games.

We have had an amazing show of support from businesses in and around Hubbard and anticipate with a little more time next year to have even more. We would like to ask the city to consider this sponsorship, Games is a \$1,500 investment and would put the City of Hubbard in a spot that shows they are supporting the family friendly atmosphere.

Thank you so much for all of your support, we appreciate everything the City of Hubbard, The Hubbard Police, Public Works, and the Volunteer Fire Fighters are doing to help this event come together.

Sincerely,

The entire Hop Festival Board~ Maureen Elden, Tyler Colgan, Diana Cruz, Andria Young, Diane Potter, Matt Fryauf and Joseph Steininger